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***Surveillance Footage Available for Media Pick-up in FLPD Lobby*** 

***Suspect Photos on Page 2*** 
 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department’s Burglary Unit is currently investigating a 
residential burglary that occurred in broad daylight, at approximately 8:45 A.M., on 
May 12

th
, 2012.  The brazen trio of burglars chose a residence located at 2518 Arbor 

Drive, in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  Unbeknownst to this trio, the residence is 
equipped with a home security surveillance system.  
 

The surveillance footage shows one of the three suspects approaching the front door 
of the residence, and knocking to see if anyone is home.  When there was no 
answer, this suspect and two additional suspects walk around the front of the 
residence and enter the gate of a wooden privacy fence.  The suspects walked 
through the backyard of the residence to the victim’s vessel.  The suspects removed 
the prop from the motor of the vessel and left the area. 
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department has been receiving many complaints of 
similar burglaries, where the suspects are stealing marine equipment from vessels 
throughout the city.  The Fort Lauderdale Police Department’s Burglary Unit is 
actively investigating these incidents.    
 

Anyone with further information regarding the suspects or this burglary is strongly 
encouraged to contact Detective Todd Hill at 954-828-5567. 
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